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Spring Term After School Clubs @ The Acorns 

Last year, we offered a total of 36 after school clubs, with over 600 places available. This Spring Term, 

we again want to offer our pupils a wide range of after school opportunities. All clubs remain free of 

charge.                         

Name of club Run by When? Where? Available to 

Maths Booster Club Mr Thompson 

Mrs Sutton 

Monday UKS2 Year 6 

Gymnastics Beth Tweddle 

Gymnastics 

Monday Main Hall Children in years 1-3 

Growing & Cooking 

Club 

Miss Lewis Monday Nursery Children in years 1-3 

Young Voices Choir 

 

Mrs McCartney Tuesdays KS2 Class Choir  

Grammar Booster Club Mrs Leslie Tuesdays 

 

UKS2 Year 6 

Girls Boxing Club Miss Marsden Tuesday Main Hall 

 

Girls in years 3-6 

*Athletics Club Mrs Clarke Tuesday KS2 

Playground 

Children in years 3-6 

Construction Club Mrs Brooks Tuesday Reception 

 

Children in years 1&2 

Young Voices Choir Mrs McCartney Tuesdays 5McC 

 

Children in YV Choir 

*Boys Football Club Chester FC Wednesday KS2 

Playground 

Boys in years 3&4 

*Girls Football Club Chester FC Wednesday KS1 

Playground 

Girls in years 3-6 

Gymnastics Beth Tweddle 

Gymnastics 

Thursday Main Hall Children in years 4-6 

KS1 Homework KS1 staff Thursday 1M 

 

Children in years 1&2 

LKS2 Homework & 

TTRS 

 LKS2 staff Thursday 4I Children in years 3&4 

UKS2 Homework & 

TTRS 

UKS2 staff Thursday 5/6S Children in years 5&6 

*Team Acorns Football 

Club 

Mr Davies Thursday KS2 

Playground 

Children in years 5&6 

*Basketball AW Coaching Friday Main Hall Children in years 3&4 

 

 

Clubs with a * lead to a possible competition 

Please complete the School Spider Survey. Places in clubs are limited and we will offer places on a first-

come first-served basis. Due to demand, only one club will be offered to each pupil, unless spaces are 

available in other clubs. 


